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I do not feel the neighborhood needs another liquor store.  Zimmer’s Liquor Store is just a 

short distance away.  I  don’t feel it would be a good business fit for the other Madison 

Plaza tenants.  A business needs to go in there that would be more beneficial for the 

neighborhood.  Such as a food store, takeout restaurant, etc.-NOT MORE LIQUOR!! 

Thank you. 

Sharon Grant 

 


